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ESTYN INSPECTION NEXT WEEK 

As we’ve already shared, we are being inspected next 
week.  Look out for the leaflet that we have shared 
which explains all about inspections.

You are invited to a parent meeting with inspectors 
on Monday 24th October at 3:45pm in the school hall.

We are providing a creche from 3:30pm in nursery so 
as many parents as possible can attend. 

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Marsh


